
From: Margaret Richardson 
Sent: 25 September 2014 

121 

To: Planning 
Cc garden macqueen 
Subject: 102 Camden High Street, NW1 OLU, Application ref' 2014/5423/A 

For the attention of Obote Hope. 

Dear Obote, 

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. 

We strongly protest about these proposed fascia and signs. The designs are alien to this High 
Street and would be more appropriate in the area north of the Camden Town Tube Station leading 
to the Lock Markets. The signs are gaudy and trashy and poorly contrast with the fascia next door 
to the north and with the character of the adjoining Camden Head pub. 

This part of Camden High Street is in a Conservation Area and we feel that its architectural 
character must be considered. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC, 
31 Oval Road, NW1 TEA 


